
 

A Report on One-day Awareness Programme on “Provident Fund and KYC Process” 

Academic Staff College in association with HR department, KL deemed to be University 

organised One-day  Awareness  Programme on “Provident Fund and KYC Process” Mr. 

M. Harinarayana, Enforcement Officers, PF Office, Vijayawada for all office assistants and 

administrative staff of KLU on 22.12.2018. 

Mr.Srikanth, HR Manager, AO, KLU had convened the program for the benefit of the all PF 

holders of KL deemed to be University. The resource person has explained the current 

policies regarding Provident Fund and KYC process. The members have a lot of doubts 

regarding the PF and KYC process as there are a lot of statements that are recently appearing 

in the news papers and news channels. He explained that the KYC or Know-Your-Customer 

as the process of verifying the identity of the customers. When the EPFO states for updating 

of KYC details, it is to include the verification of its members or subscribers. The verification 

can be done using documents such as PAN, Aadhar Card etc. 

The resource person had also explained how to update one’s details in KYC Process. He 

cleared all the doubts expressed by the participants regarding the PF and the related KYC 

process. 

 Resource Person : Mr.M.Harinarayana, Enforcement Officer,PF Office,Vja 

 



 

 

 


